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1. CALL TO ORDER
David Moore called the meeting to order at 1:11 p.m. in LC-62. 
2. APPROVAL OF THE OCTOBER 19, 2016 MEETING SUMMARY
The October 19, 2016 meeting summary was approved. 
3. DISCUSSION OF SAFETY REPORTING METHOD
David Moore began the meeting by disclosing that he had informed the Coordinating Committee that the District Committee on Safety was considering a formal reporting process for safety hazards on campus.  He stated that the members of Coordinating were very supportive and felt it was an excellent initiative for the campus.  With that information, the committee decided to move forward with development of the process. David Moore acknowledged that the committee had discussed a mobile application method.  However, Patrick O’Donnell said at this time the college has no mobile applications and his department does not have the resources to initiate one.   Alicia Edquist mentioned a mobile app that the City of Downey was using called “dashorder.com”. When things were reported in Downey they got taken care of in a timely manner.  She also commented that Talon Marks had been looking at different mobile options but decided to wait for the campus to develop mobile apps before Talon Marks moved forward.  David Moore said the committee should proceed with web reporting, which has successfully implemented other reporting purposes on campus. He stated in the future, if mobile apps become available on campus, the committee could use that method for safety reporting. 
Tom Gallivan asked how we can get the “word” out that this new reporting system is available. Patrick O’Donnell mentioned that it could be done through Public Affairs or the Student Services office for mass student emails. David Moore said before we determine how to advertise the process, the committee needs to develop it.  He suggested working out the form, and coming up with a name of the program.  Tom Gallivan said we should form sub groups for ideas on the form, phrasing and name of the program.  Stephanie Barlow, Alicia Edquist and Pam Chambers all volunteered their time to be on the sub group. David Moore said after the program is developed and rolled out, the challenge would be how to process the information. Patrick O’Donnell said that a Survey Monkey link would be another option to report problems.  Pam Chambers asked if an attachment could be added to this link, when submitting it. Patrick O’Donnell replied that he was not sure.  Tom Gallivan said let’s bring back ideas for the next meeting.
4. ITEMS FROM THE FLOOR
Alicia Edquist wanted to mention a few concerns that she had: The light has not been on all week in front of the Administration building; the lights by the dance studio are really dim at night; the Cadets were not visible in Falcon Square during the night of November 16th; the railing by the Student Center has been cut and it is a hazard; the Emergency poster at Culinary Arts is once again not visible.

Tom Gallivan said he would contact either Mike Pierini or Amber Majors regarding the Emergency poster location. He also said that sometimes the Cadets get called away to possibly unlock or lock a door, that may be why they might not always be visible. He reminded Alicia Edquist that the students can always request an escort in the evening hours. Tom Gallivan said that he is happy that some students are walking in a group at night. David Moore said that the lights by the Fine Arts building have been repaired. He also said that it was a controller problem at the Administration building and he was just recently informed. The railing at the Student Center had been run into and it is in the process of being repaired.
Jay Elarcosa mentioned that he heard water gravitating through the pipes in SS-214 and it was loud. David Moore said it possible could be the chilled water condensation. Pam Chambers asked if there was “new” construction people working because she saw a construction truck driving the wrong way through the parking lots early in the morning. David Moore said it might not necessarily be a District contractor and that it is hard to control the flow of traffic in the lots that she was talking about. Tom Gallivan asked if traffic spikes, along with a “Do Not Enter” sign could be placed. David Moore said he was not in favor of tire spikes in parking lots, especially one where the vehicle has to make a turn onto a street. He said that sometimes tires get punctured on the side when cars do not drive “straight” over the spikes.
Tom Gallivan said that Adriana Flores-Church would like to present Utility Cart training procedures to the Safety Committee at our next meeting.

5. NEXT MEETING DATE – DECEMBER 21, 2016
The next meeting is scheduled for December 21, 2016 in LC-51.  
6. ADJOURNMENT
The meeting adjourned at 1:50 p.m.
